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June 28, 2012 
 
BY EMAIL & COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2701 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Board File No. EB-2011-0271 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc.  – 2012 Cost of Service Application 

Energy Probe – Comments on Revised Draft Rate Order  
 
Pursuant to the Decision and Order, issued by the Board on June 14, 2012, Energy Probe filed a 
number of comments on June 21, 2012 related to the Halton Hills Hydro Inc. Draft Rate Order 
("DRO") dated June 20, 2012.  
 
Energy Probe has had the opportunity to review the Reply Comments filed by Halton Hills on 
June 27, 2012 and advises the Board that all of its concerns have been fully addressed by Halton 
Hills.  As a result, Energy Probe has no outstanding issues with respect to the draft rate order. 
 
Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David S. MacIntosh 
Case Manager 
 
cc: Arthur Skidmore, Halton Hills Hydro (By email) 
 David Smelsky, Halton Hills Hydro (By email) 
 Richard King, Norton Rose LLP (By email) 

Randy Aiken, Aiken & Associates (By email) 
Intervenors of Record (By email) 
 

 


